
 

 

 

 

 

April 29, 2021 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting funding for Port of Quincy Rail Project in fiscal year 2022. The entity to receive funding 

for this project is Port of Quincy, located at Port of Quincy, 101 F St SW, Quincy, WA 98848 

 

The funding would be used for the "Port of Quincy Rail Infrastructure Expansion Project" would expand 

the rail infrastructure on the northeast side of Quincy, WA, both within the Port’s current rail terminal and 

to nearby industrial zoned properties in the Port District. The Port of Quincy will need about $7.1 million 

in State and/or Federal Transportation Infrastructure Funding for this important freight mobility and 

economic development project. Proposed Storage Track 2 (from existing rail terminal to Road O NW): 

2,901 feet including concrete ties and ballast  

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Dan Newhouse 

Member of Congress


